
 
 

 

8 November 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

With Winter examinations rapidly approaching, this is a reminder that all reports will be sent 

to you via our secure online service, SIMS Parent App.  

 

If you have not already signed up for this service, please complete the attached application 

form and return to the General Office.  

 

For any further queries please contact parentapp211@c2ken.net . 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs V Donnan  

E Coordinator  
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